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Research Analysis 

 

SB 1452 excludes from the definition of "record" as used in the Oklahoma Open Records Act 

any portion of any document or information provided to an agency or entity of the state or a 

political subdivision to obtain licensure under the laws of this state or a political subdivision that 

contains an applicant’s personal address, phone number, electronic mail address, or other contact 

information.  The measure also requires public bodies that provide utility services to the public to 

redact personal electronic mail addresses and any portion of any record that contains the name or 

any other identifier of the occupants of any residential structure. 

 

Prepared By: Brad Wolgamott 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

In its current form, SB 1452 is not expected to have a direct fiscal impact on agencies' budgets or 

the state's revenue.  

 

Prepared By: Nathan Shugart 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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